
Dear Mr. and Mrs. XXXXXXX, 

I want to thank you for making it possible for me to receive the XXXX XXX Scholarship for the 

upcoming 2011-2012 school year.  I am very eager to put the $2,000 towards my education here at 

Millersville University.  This is a tough economic climate and any help is greatly appreciated.  With your 

generous donation, I will be able to achieve my dreams of working with my state or U.S. Representative 

and perhaps one day running for public office myself.  Millersville University has taught me many things 

about life and hard work.  Your scholarship will help me to continue learning and to grow as a student 

and worker.  Once again, I thank you for making it possible for me to receive this scholarship.  Your 

donation has helped me and will continue to help students into the future.  Your donation is helping 

students realize their potential and their dreams.  Thank you! 

Sincerely,  

 

XXXXXX X. XXXXX 


